
	
	

	
Our vision is a continuously renewed effort to enable students and staff  to 
achieve their personal best!  

 
PRINCIPAL’S HIGHLIGHTS - FROM THE DESK OF MRS. BOSSE: 

 
		 We	are	ready	for	great	learning	adventures	in	February!	We	sincerely	appreciate	all	your	

support	for	your	child’s	education.	You	are	your	child’s	first	and	best	teacher,	and	we	treasure	the	

opportunity	to	partner	with	you.	

	 We	have	the	opportunity	to	support	the	Jason	Jablonski	Peanut	Butter	Drive	Feb.	2-14.	

Send	in	peanut	butter	or	cash	if	you	can	to	support	this	partnership	with	Second	Harvest.	I	am	told	

they	can	buy	peanut	butter	for	much	less	than	we	can	so	cash	contributions	actually	go	further.	

	 Staff	appreciation	is	the	week	of	Feb.	21st.		We	are	so	fortunate	to	have	such	amazing	

teachers	who	give	so	much	of	their	time	and	talents	to	our	students.	I	appreciate	their	positive	

attitudes	and	great	ideas	for	maximizing	growth	for	every	child.	

	 	
Yours	for	kids,	
	
Cindy Bosse 
	

				

“Hat Day” is March 2nd! 	

																					Bring	a	dollar	or	two	to	wear	a	hat	on	Thursday,	March	2nd.		The	proceeds	

																					from	this	day	will	pay	for	the	special	bus	our	students	take	to	the	Special	

Olympics	and	fund	their	other	classroom	learning	wishes.			Thank	you	for	your	support!		
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Ticket to Read  
Prize Winners from the Drawing 

 
Our top 3 “Gold Star Performers” for each 

week in January had their names placed in a 
drawing to win a $10 gift certificate.  The 
certificates were provided by one of our 

“Partners in Education”,  
Quaker Steak & Lube Restaurant.  

The winners were: 
 

Makayla Garrett 
& 

Lillian McKenzie 
 

 
 

Congratulations, and keep using  
“Ticket to Read”!  

																																																					Kindergarten	Registration	packets	will	be	available	for	pick	up	

	 	 	 	 		in	the	main	office	beginning	March	1,	2017.		If	you	have	a	child	

		 	 	 	 		who	will	start	kindergarten	in	August,	please	come	by	to	pick	

		 																																								up	a	registration	packet.	

	
Important	Dates	

	
Feb.	2	-	14:			Jason	Jablonski’s	Peanut	Butter	Drive	

Feb.	6:		PAWS	classes	begin	

Feb.	18:		PTA	Pancake	Breakfast	@	Aubrey’s,	Cedar		
Bluff,	8	–	10	a.m.	

Feb.	20:		No	School	for	Students	

Feb.	21	–	24:		PTA	Teacher	Appreciation	Week	

Feb.	21:		1st	Grade	Music	Program	for	Rooke,	
Snider,	&	Duggan’s	classes,	7:00	p.m.	

Feb.	23:		1st	Grade	Music	Program	for	Enix,	Allen,	
Spalvins,	&	Lowry’s	classes,	7:00	p.m.		

	

Ticket	to	Read		
Top	Gold	Star	Performers		

January	2016	
(Top	three	performers	for	each	week	in	January)	

	
1.		Bosung	Choi	 	 6.		Adeife	Adeleye	
2.		Aaden	Sor					 	 7.		Logan	Bond	
3.		Mery	Diaz	 	 														8.		Benjamin	Compton	
4.		Makayla	Garrett	 	 9.		Lillian	McKenzie	
5.		Sofya	Ievleva	 										

Way to go!	
Join	us	in	celebrating	the	reading	success	of	our	top	

performers	on	Ticket	to	Read!	

	
Congratulations	to	the	2017											

A.	L.	Lotts	Teachers	of	the	Year:	
	

Mrs.	Katie	Tummins	(4th	Grade)	
&	

Mrs.	Traci	Lenz	(5th	Grade)	

	
Congratulations	to	the	2017											

A.	L.	Lotts	Spelling	Bee	Winners:	
	

Winner:		Jesse	Hao		
(5th	Grade,	Mrs.	Lenz’s	class)	

&	
1st	Runner	Up:		Julius	Hao		

(3rd	Grade,	Mrs.	Stegner’s	class)	



	


